From: Kevin Monsma <kmonsma@edcoe.org>
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 9:19 AM

To: Maria Moody <mmoody@edcoe.org=

Cc: Elizabeth Blakemore <Eblakemore@edcoe.org>
Subject: CAPC Resignation

Miaria and Elizabeth,

Due to my retirement in December, | will be resigning from the CAPC Board effective November 29, 2024, | have appreciated the opportunity to participate with a group of
people who are committed to improving the welfare of our youth and families throughout our county.

Sincerely,

Kevin

Kevin Monsma

Deputy Superintendent, Educational Services

El Dorado County Office of Education
b767 Green Vallev Road, Placerville, CA 95667
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